

936-588-2272

APSpoaManagement@gmail.com

Letter to Homeowners Dated June 28, 2015

Did you receive your letter? It states what has been happening since the Special Meeting on June 19th. If you did not receive your letter, please stop by the office, or call the office and we can send one to you email.

Speaking of Email

Have you shared your email address with us? We really want to keep you informed on happenings around the neighborhood, and the best way to do that is via email. So, if we don't have yours, please send an email to us at APSpoaManagement@gmail.com

New Website

Check out the new website for April Point South POA. It's lookin' good, but it still is under construction. Enjoy some of the photos of our great community. Important information for new homeowners and refresher information for all residents.

Get Involved

Want to help? We have several committees forming and we would really like your input. If you are interested, contact the APS POA office and we'll get you on a committee.

Survey Part I

Thank you to those who have already responded to our survey. If you haven't, please do. It's our way of keeping in touch with the community and finding out about "what you think". It's important to us! If you don't have email, please stop by the office and we will give you a copy to be filled out.

Home Improvements

Remember to submit your request for any type of improvement to your property to the APS Architectural Committee prior to starting the work.

Each journey starts with the first step.

~Chinese Proverb

Check out our new and improved website at

www.AprilPointSouth.org